
     The St. John’s Communicator 

      September 11, 2020 
Win Delicious Culver’s Food! 

We have a number of avenues we 
use to keep you apprised of the opportuni-

ties and events  here at St. John’s:                      
The monthly Messenger, the weekly                

Communicator, the  Facebook page, the Web 
page, the Sunday Bulletin, and (first and 

foremost) the Worship service. Many times 
we will repeat the information in more than 
one of the venues in an effort to make sure 

the information is reaching  everyone.                
We’d like to know if the announcements 
we’re providing are getting through and              

being remembered.  

And so, the last weekend of the month, we’ll 
have a list of four questions whose answers 

can be found in the one or more of the    
Messenger, Communicator, Sunday Bulletin, 

Facebook page, Web page, or during the 
Worship Service during the previous month.  

Submit the answers either in writing or      
by email to the church’s Administrative     

Assistant by noon the following Friday, and 
a winner will be drawn from the entries with 
the correct answers. The winner gets a gift 

card for some delicious Culver’s food! 

officestjohnsbeloit@gmail.com 

ANSWER THESE QUESTIONS! 

1.) Where can you find the digital version of 
our weekly worship service bulletin? 

On the St. John’s Digital Church webpage 

2.) What three St. John’s groups or weekly 
gatherings have placed meetings on hold 
until after the first of the year out of health 
and safety concerns? 

St. John’s Women's Guild, the Monday After-
noon Women’s Bible Study, and the Tuesday 
Morning Women’s Bible Study  

3.) What is the title for the August 30th, 
2020 sermon? 

Ephphetha which means to Open  

4.) What special letter is featured on page 
two of this week’s (August 28th, 2020) 
Communicator? 

A letter and update from missionary Micah 
Wildauer  

This month’s winner: Beulah Knutson 

Thank you to everyone who sent in entries/
answers, and there were a lot of you this time!

Please watch for the next round in the                                           
September 25th, Communicator. 

Last week the CD Ministry was sponsored                                                 
by Dolores Steil in memory of                                                   

her husband Mel and her son Jim.  
This week the CD Ministry is sponsored by      

Tami and Bill Bartz in celebration of their 30th anniversary. 

Prayers for those in need of physical or spiritu-

al healing: all those whom we have named on  

our prayer list, and those we now name in the 

thoughts of our hearts; Amy Tracy, Dan Burrows, 

Bob Brohn, Cherie Curtis, Darlene Willing, Beverly 

Bottoms, Carol Lowry, Ruth Peterson, Karen Nohr, 

Brad Carter, Paula Devlin, Keith Stowers, Ed Spy-

chalski, Jon Turner, Bobbie Reynolds, Mike Papini, 

Tom Wulf, Doris Rindfleisch, Carl Colby, Joaquin, 

Sandy Smith, Marcie Moore, Laura Jo Pearson, 

Cayden Krueger, Janice Hemerley, Lauren Mae, 

and all of our  members who are homebound, 

those who serve in the military (particularly Pastor 

Keith GeRue, Kyle Summers and Logan Davies), 

emergency  services, and all who work for the 

common good.  

This week’s worship service bulletin in available for you 

on our website on the Digital Church page. 

Due to COVID-19, the St. John’s Women's 
Guild, the Monday Afternoon Women’s 
Bible Study, and the Tuesday Morning 

Women’s Bible Study will not be meeting 
until further notice.  We hope to resume 

at the beginning of the new year. 


